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As announced on Jan. 12, 2022, colleagues may temporarily submit photos of COVID-19 positive rapid home test 
results to be eligible for the COVID-19 Paid Leave. Due to limited availability of practitioner-reviewed COVID-19 
test results at this time, colleagues may submit photos of self-administered, self-read positive test results until 
Feb. 28, 2022, when testing supplies and locations are expected to be more widely available, to be eligible for the 
COVID-19 Paid Leave. Previously, the end date for this temporary process was originally scheduled for Jan. 31, 2022. 
We are extending to Feb. 28, 2022 due to ongoing testing availability challenges.  

Colleagues should submit a photo of their COVID-19 rest results and a photo of their government-issued ID such as a 
driver's license in the same photo. When you submit the photo following your Health Ministry’s COVID-19 Paid Leave 
process, you are attesting the test result is your own.  
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